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First name: Brian

Last name: Bleichrodt

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Singletrack at Wanye National Forest

 

Hello,

 

I wanted to express my interest in adding single track to the trails at Wayne National Forest. While I enjoy riding

the OHV trails at Wayne NF, the tight and challenging aspect of single tracks is my preferred kind of trail. My

friends that ride with me also share this interest. We have to travel away from Wayne National Forest to ride

single track and/or attend private events in and out of state. I would prefer to spend my recreation dollars in state

and support Wayne National Forest.

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Brian

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________

 

Brian Bleichrodt

 

Chief Financial Officer

 

Xigent Automation Systems, Inc.


